Parents:
If you are planning on volunteering in your child’s school, you must have a criminal history background check completed.  This process takes at least six weeks.  Please notify the school as soon as possible so they can give you the paperwork.

Volunteering can take on many forms.  This includes helping in the classroom, reading to students, helping at Play Day, going on field trips, etc.  If you do not have the background check completed, you will not be able to participate.

Thank you.

